
Sent: Saturday, August 06, 2005 9:26 PM 
To: mail@hprobinson.com 
Subject: REJOICING 
 
Since I was a long time friend of H.P. Robinson, I wanted to commend 
you on your efforts.  There is much to say, but I did a revival meeting 
for him at Rockingham, N.C.  What a time we had.  He always wanted me 
to sing and play that old black number..."When God Dipped His Love in 
My Heart".   
 
I was so shocked when I learned of his death.  He was a great man and 
did so much to let others know about Jesus and for the IPHC.  I'm sure 
he was in line to be the top Bishop.  I hope that I will be able to tap 
his sermons as time goes by.   
 
If H.P. isn't around to do his ministry, then those of us his friends, 
must pick up his mantle and share more Gospel where ever we go.  May 
the Lord bless all of you. 
 
Dr. Thurnace York (formerly of Holmes College -48) 

 


